
 
 

 
 

 

25 November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Non-uniform day payments 

We currently hold 3 non-uniform days a year to support our school charity, which this year is 

Mind in Harrogate District. Mind in Harrogate District exists to provide a quality community-

based service accessible to those who need support with their mental health and wellbeing. 

Some of their programmes are designed to work preventatively, some enhance recovery, 

and others improve the quality of life for people with complex needs. They are currently 

working on launching a children and young people mental health service. They are actively 

fundraising for this new venture, so this is a great time to get involved as a school. 

Previously we have asked for a £2 donation at the end of each term for students to dress in 

non-uniform. To simplify this, for parents and the school, this year we have set up a one-off 

donation of £6 for all 3 days. 

Payment can be made via Arbor Shop and will be available from 9.00am on Monday 25 

November. 

Thank you for your support with raising money for our chosen charity. 

Yours sincerely                                                                                     

 

Miss K Smith 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


